
12th October 2023    

   

Dear Parents/Carers,    

We are pleased to write to you to invite children to sign up to our After School Clubs.   

These will start the week commencing 30th October 2023 until Christmas for 6 weeks.      

Please see what we have to offer below:     

 

Monday   Football   Mr Lean    

Mrs Best   

Open to all 

children   

30 Spaces   £1.50 per 

week  

(£12.00 

total)   

Thursday   Christmas   

Art   

Mrs Kistle   

Mrs Sanders   

Open to all 

children    

30 spaces   Free   

 

To give everyone a chance, we ask that you only book one club. This must be done 

via Arbor. If you would like to book ‘Football’ for you child, this will first have to be 

paid in full via ParentPay. It can be found under ‘Football-Autumn 2023’ in the list of 

Payment items. Please make payment by midday on Wednesday 18th October to 

secure your child’s place.   

Please note that children who stay for a club will need to be collected by their 

responsible adult at 4pm.  We will confirm to you if your child has successfully got a 

place in a club by the end of the school day on Wednesday 18th October 2023.   

 

Kind regards,    

After School Club Team  

 

T: 01726 812006   

E: hello@biscoveyinfants.org.uk   W: www.biscoveyinfants.org.uk     
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